
Year One Home Learning 
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This week we have been… 
 

* making our Christmas hoops. Check them out hanging in the lower hall! 

* reading and writing teen numbers in digits and words. 

* ordering teen numbers. 

* re-telling and acting out the story of The Gingerbread Man. 

* practising our songs for our performances next Thursday and Friday. 
 

Please send in something red and/or green in a bag labelled with 

their name next Thursday (5th) and Friday (6th) for your child to 

wear during their performances! 
 

For home learning, you can… 

* tell your family the story of The Gingerbread Man! 

* make the dice and play the game of finding one more and one less than 

your teen numbers. 
 

Phonics  

In Sophie’s group we have been learning the alternative spelling of the sound ‘au’ 

as in launch the split digraph sounds i-e as in smile and revising tricky words 

‘some’, ‘come’, were 

 

In Sarah’s group this week we have been learning alternate pronunciations for the 

following graphemes- ie (pie or chief), ow (down or low) and ea (sea or head) and 

spelling the common exception words ‘where’ ‘who’ ‘water’ and ‘again’.  

 

In Stephanie’s group we have been learning the graphemes ay (day), ou (out), ie 

(cried), ea (eat) and practising tricky words: people, their, oh. 

 

In Leela and Rez’s groups we have been learning ‘igh’ and ‘or’ and reviewing tricky 

words some, come. 
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Cut out and make the 

dice so you can 

complete the 

challenge above! 


